
 
Dear Aviano MHS Parents and Students, 
 
 
As we work together through this challenging time, please help us help your student to remain 
successful. 
 
Please remember: 
 

- All students must participate in order for teaching and learning to take place.   
 

- Students should be in contact with each of their teachers.   
 

- MHS will follow daily bell schedule when scheduling synchronous communication. 
 
If you have questions please communicate with your student's teachers.  This can be done 
through email or other methods teachers have published. GradeSpeed has contact information.   
 
The dashboard continues to be updated with student's assignments: bit.ly/avianomhs   
 
Every teacher will be available online to assist their students during their individual assigned 
period. Example: The first period teacher will be available during the first period time slot to 
respond to their first period students. Refer to your google email for instructions from each 
teacher on synchronous communication. 
 
This is a very new way of teaching and learning. We are working hard to make this new method 
of learning successful. Our goal is to make every student successful as we find our way through 
this process. Please give us constructive feedback on how we are doing, such as what can we do 
to improve this experience? You can send your feedback to me directly at: 
kenneth.harvey@dodea.edu 
 
If you are experiencing a problem, please contact the teacher first.  
You can contact teachers through GradeSpeed, or email: firstname.lastname@dodea.edu 
 
You may also see your student’s grades, and assignments in GradeSpeed.  
 
If you still need help, you may contact the principal or assistant principal: 
MHS Principal: kenneth.harvey@dodea.edu 
MHS Assistant Principal: Mustapha.Kahlouch@DODEA.EDU 
 
 
Thank you for all you are doing, 
 
Ken Harvey 
Principal  
Aviano Middle/High School 

mailto:kenneth.harvey@dodea.edu
mailto:firstname.lastname@dodea.edu
mailto:kenneth.harvey@dodea.edu
mailto:Mustapha.Kahlouch@DODEA.EDU

